
 

 

 

 

 
 
1 October 2020  
 

 
Dear Parent 
 
Service Pupil Premium 
 
I am writing to inform you that the school receives a small amount of additional funding on behalf of your 
son/daughter through the Service Pupil Premium (SPP) grant. Your son/ daughter is eligible for the SPP as 

a child of a service family; this funding is allocated to provide additional pastoral support needed to help 
service children through the frequent changes of school which are likely for service families and to support 
a child whose parent may be on deployment.  
 
The Department for Education publishes the following eligibility information about the SPP: 

 one of their parents is serving in the regular armed forces 

 they have been registered as a ‘service child’ on the January school census at any point since 2015 
 one of their parents died whilst serving in the armed forces and the pupil receives a pension under 

the Armed Forces Compensation Scheme or the War Pensions Scheme 
 students with a parent who is on full commitment as part of the full time reserve service are classed 

as service children. 
 
The following link will take you to the Department for Education’s web page which gives further details of 

the Service Pupil Premium, along with suggestions as to how this funding can be used in schools: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-service-pupil-premium 
 
You can also access more information regarding our pupil premium priorities via our website. I have also 
attached our policy to this letter. If you think that your son or daughter would benefit from any specific 
pastoral interventions and support, please contact me directly via my email address 
NicolaDobbs@lgs.slough.sch.uk and we can arrange to have a further discussion. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Mrs N Dobbs 

Assistant Headteacher  
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